
Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>

Request to Occupy a Public Way - Dumpster at 26 Main Street 
3 messages

Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org> Thu, Feb 8, 2018 at 11:26 AM
To: lebellespanatick@gmail.com

Good morning Mr. Almeida.  We will be including your request on the Selectmen's February 12th agenda. 
We will need to be a little more specific with dates.  If the Board approves your request, how soon would
you have the dumpster at the location?  The Board will want to be specific in the dates they approve. 
Please let me know at your earliest convenience.  Thanks.

--  
Trish O'Neil
Executive Assistant
Town of Natick
13 East Central Street
Natick, MA 01760
P: 508-647-6410
F: 508-647-6401
poneil@natickma.gov
www.natickma.gov

Gustavo DeAlmeida <lebellespanatick@gmail.com> Thu, Feb 8, 2018 at 7:11 PM
To: Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>

Hello Mrs. O'Neil,

Thank you for reaching out to us. We are looking to have a dumpster for about 2-3 weeks, planning to start on February
 26th. Please let me know if there is any further question. Thank you 

Best,
-Gus
[Quoted text hidden]
--  

 
Gustavo Almeida
Director of Operations, Le Belle Spa Skincare & Massage, Inc
857-258-0656 | 26 Main St, Natick, MA 01760

Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org> Fri, Feb 9, 2018 at 5:59 AM
To: Gustavo DeAlmeida <lebellespanatick@gmail.com>

That's perfect, thanks. I'll get back to you next week after the meeting.
[Quoted text hidden]
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